
 

  

Robertson St, Barmedman NSW 2668 

Phone: (02) 6976 2128 

Fax: (02) 6976 2006 

Email: Barmedman-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: https://barmedman-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Our Motto: Desire to do well 
 

Welcome back! 

We are excited to see all of the wonderful things we can achieve in  

term 3 at Barmedman Public School. 
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DESIRE TO  

CALENDAR 
WEEK 1  

Monday 12th July Staff Development Day 
Tuesday 13th July  Students return 

WEEK 2  
Tuesday 20th July ITAV 
  
Dates to Remember  

  

  

Term 3  Week 1-2 2021 

Welcome Back 

 

Book club 

Students return to school for face to face 
teaching on Tuesday 13th July. 

It is important to note that if your child is 
unwell, please keep them home. 

Unfortunately parents are unable to be on the 
school  grounds unless essential – you will 
need to wear a mask and sign in using the QR 
code at the front office. Pick up and drop off 
your child/children will need to be done at the 
school gates. 

 

We will continue to keep you updated when 
information comes to hand. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-
for-families/schools-outside-of-greater-

sydney1 

 

 

Book club orders are due to School by  

Week 3 - Friday 29th July. 

Thank you for all your support with book club 
as this enables Barmedman Public School to 
receive points to purchase books for our 
library. 

 
 

 

  

 

DESIRE TO DO WELL 

ITAV 

It takes a Village (ITAV) is a community based 
program offered by the Band Shire Council. Their 
aim is to reach out to members of local 
communities within the Bland Shire through 
workshops and events. 

How much does ITAV cost? 

ITAV sessions are free, except when running 
specialist training or workshops. 

Any enquiries please contact Julie or Kyre on 
69722795. 

The next session held at Barmedman 
Public School is on Tuesday 20th June. 

Welcome back to term 3. We hope you have 
had a great holiday with your family and 
friends and are ready and excited for the 
learning ahead. 
 

 

COVID 19 Restrictions 
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